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“Nurturing Excellence” 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to Reception class! We would like to extend to you a very warm welcome to 

Seaton Sluice First School. We are delighted that you will be joining our Seaton Sluice family 

and look forward to working together to ensure the very best start to your child's education. 

 

As part of transition into Reception, we would like to arrange a visit for your child on 

Wednesday 4th September. This will be an opportunity for your child to meet our staff and 

become familiar with our setting. 

 

If your child's surname begins with A-K your visit will be from 9:00 - 10.00 

If your child's surname begins with L-Z your visit will be from 10.30 - 11:30 

 

If you are unable to attend, please let us know by emailing Mrs Johnson, our office manager 

at admin@seatonsluicefirst.co.uk 

 

Following this visit, your child will start school with us full time on Thursday 5th September 

at 8.45am until 3.15pm. If your child attended our school Nursery, they do not need to 

attend the visit and will start on Thursday 5th September at 8.45am until 3.15pm. 

 

We understand that every child is unique and may require personalised support to adapt to a 

full school day. In the event that your child finds it challenging to manage a complete 

day, please know that we will contact you to arrange a more personalised plan, 

specifically designed to meet their individual needs. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kelly Mcbride (Reception Teacher) and our Early Years Team 
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